
 

 

October 5, 2016 
 

RE: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Provider Newsletter – “Connections” – Now Available! 
 

Dear Provider Partner: 
 
We are delighted to present the fall edition of “Connections” – a newsletter dedicated to 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia providers. This issue includes the following topics: 
 

• An overview of PerformSpecialty®  
• 5 skills that strengthen providers’ bonds with patients 
• I am healthy™ rewards program 
• Important reminders 
• Pharmacy updates 
• List of online resources 
• and much more! 

 
Read the full newsletter on our website at www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com. 
 
As always, we look forward to working with you to improve health outcomes and provide 
quality services for your patients, our members. We hope you will find this edition of our 
newsletter informative. Please consider sharing with the staff and colleagues in your practice.  
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account 
Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-202-408-2237 or 1-888-656-2383. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carl L. Chapman, Sr. 
Director, Provider Network Management 

http://amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/comm/newsletter.aspx
http://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/

